
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

Mobile Self-Checkout 
The SU Libraries have a new app for mobile 

self-checkout.  It’s called Meescan and allows 

you to check out most books at the SU 

Libraries right on your iOS or Android device.  

You can download the app in your phone’s 

store or from our website.  After you check out 

a book, be sure to de-sensitize it at one of the 

Meescan stations around the library (they are 

found in the Pit on the 1st floor, outside the 

elevators on the 3rd floor, and in the south-side 

reading room on the 3rd floor).  For more 

information, you can see the posters by each 

Meescan station or go to our website at https://www.salisbury.edu/libraries/services/mobile-

checkout.aspx, where you will also find a video demonstrating how to use it.  But it’s simple!  

 

Library Service Desk 
On the first floor of the GAC, this is where to 

go to: 

• Borrow books (if you’re not doing mobile 

self-checkout) and other materials 

• Borrow course reserves 

• Borrow laptops, iPads, and other tech items 

• Pick up items borrowed from other 

libraries 

• Return all of the above 

• Get questions about library resources and 

services answered 

• Pick up color prints 

• Check in for the presentation practice room 

• Get markers and erasers for the whiteboards  

• Turn in and retrieve Lost and Found items from the GAC 
 

Did You Know? You can find a list and links to all our databases (many 

of which include full-text articles) on the A-Z List at 
libraryguides.salisbury.edu/az.php.  The databases are available on campus 
computers as well as from off-site 24/7; you just have to log in using your SU 
ID. 
SU is an Equal Opportunity/AA/Title IX university and provides reasonable accommodation given sufficient notice to the University office or staff 
sponsoring the event or program. For more information regarding SU’s policies and procedures, please visit www.salisbury.edu/equity.  
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FROM THE SU LIBRARIES  

FALL HOURS 
M-Th 7:30 am-12 midnight 
F 7:30 am-6 pm 
Sa 12 noon-6 pm 
Su 12 noon-12 midnight 
 
Different hours or closed on 
and around holidays 
 

VOICES AND VOTES 
 

You’ve probably seen the 
Smithsonian traveling 
exhibit, “Voices and Votes: 
Democracy in America,” on 
the first floor of the 
Academic Commons.  It is 
eye-catching (and a little 
noisier than we’d like, truth 
be told, since we don’t want 
to distract people who are 
studying).  But did you know 
there’s more? Up on the 4th 
floor, in the Thompson 
Gallery, you will find our 
local version of the exhibit, 
created by our staff.  It’s 
called (cleverly!), “Voices 
and Votes: Democracy on 
Delmarva,” and features 
local stories of rebellion, 
resistance, and 
perseverance.  The 1st floor 
exhibit will be available until 
mid-October and is open 
when the GAC is open.  The 
4th floor exhibit will be 
available all semester and is 
open M-F 10 am-4 pm. 
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